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PAGE Commends DOE for Common Sense Approach to LNG Export 
Commencement Extensions 

PAGE Responds to Department of Energy Action on LNG Export Commencement Date Extension 
Requests 

 
WASHINGTON (April 2, 2025) – Today, the Partnership to Address Global Emissions (PAGE) issued the 
below statement in response to the Department of Energy (DOE) rescinding a Biden-era policy after 
determining it placed an undue burden on authorization holders of liquefied natural gas (LNG) exports 
to non-free trade agreement countries requesting project commencement date extensions. 
 

LNG export facilities are pillars of job creation and trade development for the U.S while 
delivering the cleanest and most secure natural gas to our allies. However, the previous 
regulatory framework presented unnecessarily inflexible deadlines for export facilities, 
jeopardizing our economic growth and national security. Understanding the consequential 
nature of denying an extension, PAGE agrees with the DOE that each request should be 
considered holistically on its merits consistent with pre-2023 policy. 
 
PAGE commends Secretary of Energy Chris Wright for reducing barriers to exporting LNG and 
will continue engaging with DOE and Congress to introduce policies that unlock the potential of 
America’s natural gas resources. 

 
About PAGE  
The Partnership to Address Global Emissions (PAGE) is a coalition of responsible energy companies, 
allied NGOs, labor unions and leading climate advocates dedicated to reducing global emissions by 
promoting U.S. policies that protect the climate, strengthen the economy, lower energy costs and 
bolster energy security through the production and export of cleaner natural gas. Learn more at 
https://www.pagecoalition.com/.  
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